
As we begin to see patients again, the process in which you come into the practice and wait for your 
appointment may look different.  The way we protect you and ourselves during the appointment may 
also look different.  Please know that the steps we take are to respect the guidelines being given to us 
and to continue to take the best possible care of you, our patients!  We are taking extended measures to 
further protect all our patients and team with the following additional protocols: 

 

• In compliance with the recommendations for public health, anyone with a cough or fever will 
not be allowed in the building and should stay home.  We will be happy to reschedule your 
appointment for a later date. 

• Before your appointment, If you would like to wait in your car instead of the waiting area, we 
ask that you call/text “Here” to 620-221-0730.  We will notify you when your room in ready.   

•   We will have masks available to those who need them.  They will be required in the waiting 
area.   

• Upon entering the practice you will be asked to sanitize your hands.   

 

We are so grateful that you continue to place your trust and ongoing oral health in our hands.  We 
want you to know that we take that responsibility very seriously, and we truly look forward to seeing 
you soon.   

 

 
 
 
 

 


